Mr. Tim Worke

Capitol Office Building

525 Park Street, Suite #110

St. Paul, MN 55103-2186

January 15, 2010

Subject:  169/494 Design-Build Project
Dear Mr. Worke,

Mn/DOT is considering advancing the 169/494 interchange reconstruction project in Edina, Eden Prairie and Bloomington using design-build contracting.  

The advancement of this project is being proposed in anticipation of a potential federal jobs bill.  If this bill does not pass within the next several months, the procurement of this project may be delayed.  However, we would like to begin the Request for Qualification (RFQ) process in anticipation of the federal jobs bill passing.

In accordance with State Statute 161.3420, Subd 2, the Technical Review Committee to evaluate responses to the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) and Request for Proposals (RFP) shall include an individual whose name and qualifications are submitted to the commissioner by the Minnesota chapter of the Associated General Contractors, after consultation with other commercial contractor associations within the state.  

The tentative schedule for evaluating responses to the RFQ and RFP are:


Review responses to the RFQ:  Early February, 2010


Review responses to the RFP:   Late April, 2010

Please submit the name and contact information for an individual that meets the requirements of the above mentioned state statute and our Memorandum of Understanding related to this topic.  We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Jay Hietpas, P.E.

Director of Innovative Contracting

cc:  
Michael Beer, Metro District 
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